
 

 

The WGEA report takes an inordinate amount of time for organisations to complete.  The portal is 
notoriously temperamental and slow. 
 
I strongly believe that the process needs to be streamlined.  At present, due to the pressure stress 
and burden this reporting places on organisations; it is seen as just another compliance requirement 
to meet with unfortunately no benefit to be gained. 
 


